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I-295 northbound Exit 76 ramp to Route 29 to be closed 
Tuesday as part of the Scudder Falls Bridge project 

Exit 75 will be last exit in New Jersey before toll bridge 

(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced 
the I-295 northbound Exit 76 ramp to Route 29 just before the Scudder Falls Bridge will be 
closed and detoured tomorrow as part of the Scudder Falls Bridge Replacement project. 
 
Beginning at 7 a.m. tomorrow, Tuesday, November 22, until approximately 8 p.m., the 
Delaware River Joint Bridge Toll Commission (DRJBTC), which owns and operates the bridge 
and is conducting the replacement project, is scheduled to close and detour the I-295 
northbound Exit 76 ramp to Route 29, which is located immediately before crossing the 
Scudder Falls Bridge into Pennsylvania.  

When the ramp is closed, Exit 75 for County Route 579/Bear Tavern Road will be 
the last exit in New Jersey before the tolling point at the Scudder Falls Toll Bridge.  

Motorists on I-295 northbound are urged to plan ahead on Tuesday and be on the alert for 
warning signs in advance of Exit 75.  Failure to take Exit 75 will result in a point-of-no-
return situation where motorists will need to pay the bridge toll before attempting a U-turn 
from Pennsylvania back into New Jersey.  The ramp closure will allow work crews to 
diamond grind the ramp’s polyester polymer concrete wearing surface as one of the Scudder 
Falls Bridge Replacement Project’s final construction tasks.  A detour map for the ramp 
closure is posted at: 
https://www.scudderfallsbridge.com/wp-content/uploads/I-295NB_to_Rte_29_DETOUR_map-
scaled.jpg 

For detailed information about the closures and alternate routes, including maps, 
see the DRJBTC press release or contact the DRJBTC Scudder Falls Bridge Project 
information line at 855-495-7726. 

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for 
real-time travel information, and for NJDOT news and updates follow us on the NJDOT 
Facebook page or on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT. 
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